SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

FROM: Supervisor Tavaglione SUBMITTAL DATE: January 10, 2013
SUBJECT: Transfer of one surplus Code Enforcement unit to the City of Eastvale

RECOMMENDED MOTION: That the Board of Supervisors authorize the Director of Purchasing to
transfer one (1) surplus Code Enforcement unit to the City of Eastvale.

BACKGROUND: The City of Eastvale is considering hiring one of the Code Enforcement Officers that
the County had to unfortunately recently lay off due to our funding challenges, and is in need of a
service vehicle. Therefore, | am seeking Board approval to transfer one of the surplus Code
Enforcement units to the City of Eastvale.
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